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PP_2017_SHOAL_004_02 (IRF19/1253) 
 

Mr Gordon Clark 
Strategic Planning Manager 
Shoalhaven City Council 
By email: council@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
Attention: Ms Lauren Turner   
 
 
Dear Mr Clark 
 
Planning proposal PP_2017_SHOAL_004_02 – Alteration of Gateway 
Determination 
 
I refer to your request for an extension of time to complete planning proposal 
PP_2017_SHOAL_004_02 Building Height Review - Southern Part of Ulladulla CBD.  
 
I have determined as the acting delegate of the Minister, in accordance with section 
3.34(7) of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979, to alter the 
Gateway determination dated 29 August 2017 for PP_2017_SHOAL_004_02. The 
Alteration of Gateway determination is enclosed and extends the timeframe for 
completion until 1 November 2019. 
 
If you have any questions in relation to this matter, I have arranged for Mr George 
Curtis to assist you. Mr Curtis can be contacted on 42471824. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

27/2/19 
 
Graham Towers 
Acting Director Regions, Southern  
Planning Services 
 
Encl: Alteration of Gateway Determination  


